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Dear Editors/News Directors:

Included below is a press release highlighting the works of Ferris and Kendall
College of Art and Design art faculty that will be on display at Ferris State
University's Rankin Art Gallery. Please call/e-mail with questions.

For Immediate Release  Leah Nixon
Nov. 18, 2005 Assistant Director of News Services

 leahnixon@ferris.edu, (231) 591-5604

Rankin Gallery hosts faculty exhibit

BIG RAPIDS – The Rankin Art Gallery staff is proud to present the works of Ferris and
Kendall College of Art and Design art faculty through Dec. 9. The Faculty Exhibit rotates on
a yearly basis between the Kendall and Ferris campuses.

The two campuses join together to support the creativity and continued exploration of the
artists’ craft. Gallery Director Carrie Weis feels this is an inspiring way to reach the students
of both Ferris and Kendall.

“This is a wonderful way for our students to see what we create outside of the classroom, as
well as give them the opportunity to view an assortment of media, style and concepts.”

Added Robert Barnum, artist in residence at the Big Rapids campus, “This is the most
important show of the year presenting, on credible ground, our most gifted faculty.”

Please join us in celebrating the accomplishments of Ferris and Kendall’s art faculty. The
exhibit is free and open to the public. Gallery hours are 11 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday through
Friday. Contact Weis at 591-2536 for further information.

CAPTIONS – (Photo 1) “Volcano Soup” by Molly Alicki Corriveau, Kendall College of Art
and Design associate professor.

(Photo 2) “Night of The Iguana” by Milt Klingensmith, Kendall College of Art and Design
faculty.
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